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I am writing in support support of LD 958. The Wabanaki Nation has sovereignty 
over their lands.  Maine has not respected or supported this basic right.  This 
legislation is an opportunity to right a wrong, to support  the Wabanaki Peoples and 
acknowledge this right.  This bill encourages collaboration NOT exclusion.  It means 
the Wabanaki Peoples would be at the table should any of their lands be under 
consideration of eminent domain.  This seems like a common sense action but 
regrettably it has not happened as demonstrated in the building of Route 190.
Let us do the right thing and take a step towards fairness, justice and RESPECT by 
voting for this bill.
Thank you


